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Greater New York IREM holds breakfast meeting on March
27th
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Shown (from left) are: Volunteer Dan Durante, IREM NYC’s 2018
Humanitarian of the Year; Mary Keane, executive director of
You Gotta Believe; and Bob Vacarello, president of RY Management.

New York, NY On Wednesday, March 27th, the IREM Greater New York chapter held a breakfast
meeting at the Union League Club featuring a panel discussion about the latest rules and
regulations about elevator door safety, especially in light of the January 1, 2020 deadline requiring
all New York City elevators be in compliance with the new elevator safety code. Featured speakers
were Joe Caracappa of Sierra Consulting Group; Rob Cuzzi of Van Deusen & Associates and Dmitri
Dits of the New York City DoB. The room was packed; information was plentiful and members and
guests left with a full understanding of what is expected of them as property managers when
addressing the new elevator safety codes.

At IREM New York City’s February Annual Dinner & Awards, the organization held a raffle for two
local charities. At the meeting on Wednesday, they presented each organization with a donation.

Shown (from left) are: Jamie Dyce, executive director
of The Pajama Program and Ana Fraioli, The Pajama Program’s
New York chapter president.

Jamie Dyce, executive director of The Pajama Program and Ana Fraioli, The Pajama Program’s
New York chapter president recieved a donation of $1,480 from IREM New York City. The Pajama
Program’s goal is to provide every child, regardless of circumstances, a good night's sleep through
donations of pajamas and books.

IREM also donated $1,480 to You Gotta Believe, an organization dedicated to finding permanent
families for pre-teens, teens and young adults currently in New York City foster care. Bob Vacarello,

president of RY Management and his firm matched IREM’s donation.

Get your career on track with IREM’s “Managing Maintenance & Budgeting” on April 15-18 from 8



a.m. to 4 p.m. at Knickerbocker Plaza, 1751 Second Ave. Comprehensive training in property
operations by covering property budgeting, accounting, and common financial reports, property
maintenance programs, and risk management. After completing both Managing Maintenance &
Budgeting Track you’ll have mastered the diverse disciplines involved in maximizing your property’s
potential.

Prices:

» Non-members: $1,590.

 Members: $1,298.

Register 30 days or earlier prior to the start date and save $100!

Course meets program requirements: CPM, ARM, ACoM. Visit iremnyc.org to register or for more

information on this and other IREM NYC course offerings.
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